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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am pleased to invite you to the Year 7 information evening on 7th September, an event for parents but not 

students. The evening should finish no later than 7.30pm.

The evening will cover a brief introduction to the curriculum in Year 7, opportunities available to students, 

along with homework, assessment and reporting information. 

The Headteacher, Mr Williams looks forward to welcoming you and Mrs Ryles-Dean, and I will talk about 

aspects of school life in Year 7. On the evening there will also be an opportunity to meet your child’s tutor, 

should you have any concerns or worries, or if you just wish to say hello. This will be an informal meeting in 

the Lower Hexagon where refreshments will be served.  

Due to capacity the evening will be split into two, please can we ask that: 

 
Surnames A – H - Attend the talk in the Hall first at 6.00pm, you will then have an opportunity to meet 

your child’s Form Tutor from 6.30pm in the Lower Hexagon. 
 
Surnames I – Z - Attend the Lower Hexagon in sixth form for an opportunity to meet your child’s Form 

Tutor from 5.45pm. Then attend the talk in the Hall from 6.40pm. 
 
I look forward to meeting you on what I hope will be a useful and enjoyable evening for us all.  
 

Kind Regards 

Mrs. Wagstaff 

Head of Year 7 

 


